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Apache E.L. #5 Battery AD

Apache E.L. #5 Battery AD - 5 pt. bottom comp and Lab Data.jpg; 3 5 Pt. Bottom
Composite @ 1 ft Lab.pdf; Photo Page 2.docx

Mike, attached in the plat of the 5 point composite taken on 3/6/13. Given the low level of chlorides (1,390 mg/kg) in
relation to the initial elevated chloride levels, it is evident that the majority of the high chlorides have been removed
from the site. Therefore, we are requesting permission to backfill the site with clean soil. Bruce will contact you shortly
to discuss the site to determine a path forward.

Thank you,
Lara

Lara Weinheimer
Project Scientist

Rice Environmental Consulting & Safety

122 W. Taylor
Hobbs, NM 88240
(575) 441-0431



